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RE: Vectren Energy Delivery: 07:1080"e>\"/^IR 

We believe that Vectren's proposal to increase delivery rates is NOT 
reasonable and any mcrease should be limited—certainly not 27 million in o 
year. There should be documented itemized reports to substantiate ANY 
increase at all! 

We feel that Vectren is overstating its costs and investments, used a flaw 
system of budgeting and is asking customers to pay for equipment that is r 
in use or has never been in use. 

In addition, the restructured rates would have on adverse e f fec t on lower 
usage, lower-income customers and create disincentives to use less nQiurol 
gas through energy efficiency ef for ts . 

We urge the PUCO to act in the best interest of ALL cusfomers In reduar 
these rates. 

Yours truly. 

Don Prizler 
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